
Fire Safety Evacuation Drill

Dear our Valued Guests,

Thank you very much staying at Kafuu Resort Fuchaku CONDO･HOTEL.

We would like to inform our Annex Building guests that we have schedule a fire safety evacuation drill during 

the date and times listed below. The drill will be held on all floors of the Annex Building. An evacuation 

announcement will be broadcasted in every Annex Building guest rooms. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause you and we thank you very much in advanced for your 

cooperation and understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 

front desk. 

General Manager 

Date :

Times :

 Tuesday, May 21ｔｈ

 2 p.m. – 4 p.m.


